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Clarity OSS Limited announces grant of ASIC 
relief regarding financial reporting obligations   

 

Sydney, Australia: 17 September 2015 – Clarity OSS Limited (“Clarity” or “the Company”) today 
announced that on 16 September 2015 the Australian Securities and Investments Commission (“ASIC”) 
granted the Company relief from compliance with its obligations to lodge the 2014 half year report and 
the 2014/15 annual report (“Reports”) on certain conditions, including: 

(a) That the Company lodge the Reports no later than 30 October 2015; and 
(b) That the Company have adequate arrangements in place to answer, within a reasonable time 

and without charge, any reasonable questions asked by any member about the relief granted 
by ASIC. 

The Company confirms that throughout the periods to be covered by the Reports, the Company was 
controlled by an external administrator. 

Any member who has any questions regarding the granting of the relief should address such questions 
to the Company’s director/secretary and Chief Financial Officer, Mr Andrew Wrigglesworth, whose 
contact details appear below.    

 

For more information contact: 

Andrew Wrigglesworth     
Chief Financial Officer,    
Director and Company Secretary   
Clarity OSS Limited 
Level 8, 35 Clarence Street,  
Sydney NSW 2000   
Phone: +61 2 409 222 044       
andrewwrigglesworth@btinternet.com      
 
 
 
About Clarity OSS Limited:  
 
All the assets of Clarity OSS Limited (ASX: CYO) were sold by its secured creditor CPS Group 
Investments Pty Ltd and the Company was placed in administration on 4 July 2014 from which it 
emerged on 6 July 2015. The Company’s shares remain suspended from trading on the ASX.    
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